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Aloha Wailuku Elementary Families! 

We are pleased to announce Baldwin Complex Schools will be returning to the Blended 
Model of in-person attendance.  

Students who did not select the distance option for quarter 3 will be cleared to attend in 
person on the A/B schedule soon, starting on these dates: 

Grades K,1, and 2 will return first, starting on February 22 for group A, and starting on 
February 24 for group B. 

Grades 3, 4, and 5 will return next, starting on March 1 for group A, and starting on 
March 4 for group B. 

Mahalo for your patience and kokua in keeping everyone safe, 

 

Nikan Arapoff, Principal 

 

Wailuku Elementary School 
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